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Family visit with fur!
Our resident Muriel had a lovely outdoor visit with her son at Woodstock Residential Care Home on Thursday 27 May.
He brought his two beautiful Labradors with him - Theo and Lenny.

Muriel loved seeing them and giving them a biscuit each. Our staff enjoyed their company too and having a cuddle and a wet kiss

from them both!

Interactive cat

As well as the dogs, we've had some cat action at our Home recently too!

We've been gifted a gorgeous interactive cat from a relative of one of our residents. The cat is a beautiful ginger colour and meows

and moves when you stroke it!

Our residents are really enjoying this new addition to our Woodstock family!
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